
I. Recapitulation.

The original address on Animal Sanctuaries in La­
brador was published in the spring of 1911. The Sup­
plement was published in the summer of 1912. The 
present Plan, or Second Supplement, is now being sub­
mitted for consideration to the Fourth Annual Meeting 
of the Commission of Conservation at the beginning 
of 1913.

These papers are published for free distribution 
among those who are interested in the preservation of 
wild life. They are to be obtained on application to 
The Secretanj, Commission of Conservation, Ottawa, 
Canada. But both the Address and Supplement are 
almost out of print.

Communications on the subject itself should be 
addressed direct to me : — Colonel Wood, Quebec,
Canada.

I gladly take this opportunity of thanking the many 
experts whose kind help has given my papers whatever 
real value they possess. Some of these experts have 
neVer been called so in their lives, and will bo greatly 
astonished to find that they arc called so now. But 
when I know they are the thing, why should I hesitate 
about the name ? In any proper meaning of the word 
there arc several first-class “ experts ” among my 
friends who go fishing, sealing, whaling, hunting, 
trapping, “furring” or guiding for their livelihood.


